

----Original Message-----

From: Mike Col

Sent: 12 January 2021 09:00

To: development.control <development.control@surreyheath.gov.uk>

Subject: RE: Notification of Invalidity Letter for Application No 20/1213/FFU

Dear Sirs,

We write in respect of the above.

Please find attached the CIL form as requested and we await validation of the application.

Kind regards

Mike Cole BSc(Hons) DipTP, MRTPI

Partner

During this time of vast adaptation we can help match your objectives to the opportunities available.

Visit our website for the latest planning updates and sign up to our newsletter to stay in the know.

Clear, realistic advice with a personalised service

Bell Cornwell LLP, Unit 2, Meridian Office Park, Osborn Way, Hook, Hampshire, RG27 9HY Also at Buckinghamshire, Cornwall, Devon and London A full list of partners can be found on our website: www.bell-cornwell.co.uk Bell Cornwell LLP registered in England & Wales number: OC340551

----Original Message-----

From: development.control@surreyheath.gov.uk <development.control@surreyheath.gov.uk>

Sent: 12 January 2021 08:46

To: Mike C

Subject: Notification of Invalidity Letter for Application No 20/1213/FFU

Please see letter attached from Surrey heath Borough Council SURREY HEATH DISCLAIMER

This email and any attachments are intended for the addressee only. The information contained in this email is accurate at the time of sending however the council cannot account for events beyond the Councils control which may change the accuracy after the date of sending. The information contained in this email is confidential and may be legally privileged. If you are not the intended recipient, the use of the information contained in this email or any disclosure, copying or distribution is prohibited and may be unlawful. If you have received this email in error please notify the sender immediately.

Surrey Heath Borough Council reserves the right to monitor all incoming and outgoing email to ensure compliance with current procedures. This email has been checked for computer viruses prior to sending, but it is also your responsibility to virus check the email upon receipt.

For contact and service information, please refer to www.surreyheath.gov.uk<a href="http://www.surreyheath.gov.uk">http://www.surreyheath.gov.uk</a>